
Winslow a Seasoned Educator, Leader (Letter to Santa Cruz Sentinel 4/1/08)

The campaigns for Santa Cruz County Board of Education are getting less attention than
they deserve. Nobody’s work is more important than overseeing the education of our
children. Fortunately, voters in Area 4 (Live Oak, Capitola, Soquel) have the opportunity
to elect an exceptionally well-qualified candidate for that job. Bud Winslow is a veteran
teacher and school administrator in both U.S. and Mexico. He has a doctorate in
educational administration and has served as a county superintendent of schools. As a
citizen activist in Santa Cruz Country, he’s acquired significant budgetary experience
with the Soquel Union School District, Cabrillo College Citizen’s Oversight Committees
and the Seniors Council, while representing Capitola on the Community Action Board.
As our representative to the Senior Legislature for 15 years, he’s helped craft numerous
legislative proposals of which many have been presented to the elected legislators, passed
by both houses and signed into law by the governor. His is a seasoned voice of wisdom,
and of deep commitment to the cause of our children. Vote for George “Bud” Winslow
on Nov. 4!


